RENT STABILIZATION PROGRAM

Notice of Available Draft Issue Papers Regarding

Analysis of the Rent Stabilization Ordinance

On August 7, 2018, City Council will hear a presentation from HR&A Advisors, Inc. on

draft issue papers regarding the Rent Stabilization Ordinance.

In order to provide the public with ample time to review, these draft issue papers are now

available on the City’s website at: www.beverlyhills.org/bhrent.

These draft issue papers will also be attachments to the agenda report for the August 7

City Council meeting.

For any questions regarding the draft issue papers, please contact the Rent Stabilization
office at 310-285-1031, or you can email us at bhrent@beverlyhills.org.
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